Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CAP ENGINEERING
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, February 12, 2025, 5:00 p.m.

PLACE: In-Person Meeting: Town of Davie Police Department Community Room, 1230 S. Nob Hill Road, Davie, Florida 33324

Virtual Meeting: Please use the following link to register: https://shorturl.at/QI3wQ. You may also call +1(323)484-2037, phone conference ID: 677 577 755.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: I-595 and State Road 84 Resurfacing from I-75 to I-95. The I-595 Resurfacing Project consists of milling, resurfacing, rehabilitation, and restoration of the entire project of I-595 Express including Express lanes, general purpose lanes, and State Road 84. Additional elements of design will include pavement markings and temporary traffic control in which all ADA and FDOT requirements will be met. Construction will begin in April 2025 and is estimated to be completed in March 2029. Work will be done during off-peak periods over the next four years. The estimated resurfacing cost is $20M. FDOT staff and consultant staff members will be available to discuss the project and answer questions. Signage will be posted for additional guidance.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No agenda.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Kris McKirdy, P.E. — FDOT Construction Project Manager at kris.mckirdy@dot.state.fl.us or (954)777-4586 or Toll Free (866)336-8435. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Brittany Dieguez-De Paz, Customer Relations Manager, at (954)513-3200 or by email at bdepaz@i595express.com.
